Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/6/2017 7:05:11 PM

First name: Hilary Last name: Henry Organization:

Title:

Comments: Draft Assessment Comment

Dear GMUG Forest Planning Team,

Please find the Town of Crested Butte's comments on the Draft Assessment for the GMUG Forest Plan Revision.

Thank you for your ongoing communication with the Town of Crested Butte. We appreciate the opportunity to comment and be involved in the Forest Plan Revision.

Sincerely,

Hilary Henry Open Space/Creative District Coordinator Town of Crested Butte (970) 349-5338